
Northeastern Homeless Coalition 

Region 11 

 

 
January 12, 2023 

 

Minutes 

 
Those Present: 

 Lakitra Claude – Trillium 

 Kisha Darden - Trillium 

 Michele Welsh – Trillium 

 Victoria Gray – River City CDC 

 Brad Gravely – River City CDC 

 Lillian Dance – EIC, Inc. 

 Cherri Brunson – ARHS 

 Michael Jones – Dare  County Room in 

the Inn 

 

 

 

 

 

Roll Call/Introductions 

 Everyone present introduced themselves and what agency they were from. 

 

PIT Count – January 25, 2023 

 The committee discussed the PIT Count and who would cover which counties 

o River City CDC (Victoria and Brad) – Pasquotank 

o Lakitra – Camden and Currituck 

o Michael – Dare 

o Lillian – Chowan 

o Cherri – Gates and Hertford 

o Kisha – Perquimans 

 Lakitra will reach out to Nicole Wilson (Durham VA) and Erica McCloud (Mid-East Regional 

Housing Authority) to see if they would be willing to assist with Hyde and Terrell Counties 

 The committee will meet again on January 19th at 9:00am to discuss progress. 

 

2023 Regional Leadership 

 The 2023 Regional Leadership was shared with the committee and those not holding office were 

asked to consider filling one of the vacant positions 

o Regional Lead – Kisha Darden 

o Regional Alternate Lead – Lakitra Claude 

o CE Lead – Michele Welsh 

o Funding Process Lead – Vacant 

o Unsheltered Access Coordinator – Vacant 

o Webmaster – Lakitra Claude 

o Project Review Committee – Vacant 

 

Case Conferencing 

 There were no cases to conference, but updates were given on those that are on the by-name list 

 

 



Agency Updates 

 Kisha has volunteered to sit on the Racial Equity Subcommittee 

 Starting January 16th, Victoria will no longer be employed at River City and all calls and 

inquiries should go to Brad.  He has the same number and extension as Victoria.  He can be 

reached by email at esg2@rivercitycdc.org  

 River City did not appeal the decision for ESG funding 

o There are 17 people of their hotel project waitlist 

 Currently have 10 people in the hotel 

 B@H – have about $20,000 left in the budget 

 

Adjournment 

o The meeting was adjourned at 10:37am.  There will be a special meeting on January 19th 

at 9:00am to discuss the PIT Count. 

 

 

 

The next regular meeting will be held on January 26th, at 9:00am. 

 

Due to confidentiality, the notes for case conferencing are not included. 

 

mailto:esg2@rivercitycdc.org

